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Purpose:    The Broderick Review Implementation Working Group has been established to support the development 
and implementation of a JCU Plan of Action for the Elimination of Sexual Harassment and Sexual Assault in response 
to the recommendations of the Broderick Review. The Group consists of a cross-representation of staff and students. , and the Sexual Assault 

Procedure, and Sexual Harassment Procedure.  Once adopted, training will be delivered to front line staff, managers, 
and key groups such as residential assistants, who are most likely to be first responders. 

Key points included in the Policy and Procedures are:   
• The ability for victims/survivors to receive support to continue studying or working, (such as precautionary 

measures and/or accommodations) without having to identify any other parties, or make a formal Complaint.   
• The ability for people to make a Report to JCU without identifying themselves/or other people involved.  
• The removal of any reference to mediation, conciliation or alternative dispute resolutions as the process for 

addressing cases of sexual harassment – rather JCU will take action to address any inappropriate behaviours of 
staff and student, regardless of whether a formal Complaint has been made.   

• Working with the Sexual Assault Services to ensure staff and students are supported to access specialist support 
in all cases of sexual assault. 

• The 
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